
 

 

Monday 21st November 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
I hope that you are all well and have had a lovely weekend. Please find below information about 
key events in school this week. 
 
Parents’ Meetings: 
Thank you to all the Parents/Carers who attended the Parent’s Meetings last week for Years 2 – 6. 
This week there are meetings for Reception, Year 1 and Year 6. Thank you in advance for 
supporting your child and the school by attending these important meetings. 
 
Children in Need: 
Last week the children took part in many exciting activities to raise money for Children in Need. 
Thanks to the children’s enthusiasm and your generosity, the school raised £330.00 for the charity. 
A big ‘thank you’ as well to all the staff for all their support in arranging the different events.  
 
Healthy Packed Lunches:  
Over the next few weeks we will be creating a Healthy Packed Lunch Policy alongside our children 
and parents. This week I will send a letter and an information leaflet home with further details 
about how you can be involved in this process.  
 
Weather Conditions: 
I would like to thank parents for their support last Friday when we had snow. If over the coming 
weeks we experience heavy snow and we have to make changes or closures, then we will send a 
text to parents to let you know.  
 
Head Teacher’s Award: 
The following children received the Head Teacher’s award last week for showing 
RESOURCEFULNESS by Making Links with their learning will be: 
 
Reception: Zayaan Shahzad  Year 1: Amaan Ali   Year 2: Tahreem Fatima 
Year 3: Hasan Abdullah   Year 4: Ashwaq Haque   Year 5: Fahad ul Haq 
Year 6: Tahira Shahzad 
 
Congratulations to all the children, you should be very proud of yourselves! 
 
Attendance & Punctuality: 
The class with the best Attendance last week was: Year 4 with 98.6% - Brilliant Year 4! 
The classes with the best Punctuality last week were: Nursery, Reception & Year 6 – Fantastic 0 
lates! 
 
 
Best wishes, 
Zaira Cook 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 


